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Learning Forward Affiliate Announces Name Change

DALLAS—May 31, 2011—Learning Forward is pleased to announce that its Kansas affiliate has officially changed its name to Learning Forward Kansas from Kansas Staff Development Council (KSDC).
This change in name solidifies the relationship between Learning Forward and Learning Forward Kansas. The affiliate provides Learning Forward members the opportunity to expand their professional networks by connecting with other individuals in Kansas. More than 35 state and provincial affiliates provide services and programs that connect those who lead or facilitate professional development within individual states, provinces, or regions.

On September 1, 2010, Learning Forward changed its name from the National Staff Development Council (NSDC). The name change reflects not only the organization’s growth over its 41-year history, but also better represents the vision of the organization as a powerful advocate for teacher and student learning, according to Executive Director Stephanie Hirsh.
The new name of Learning Forward Kansas signifies that it is committed to advancing effective professional learning for all educators within Kansas so that every student achieves. Maintaining strong ties with the parent organization allows Learning Forward Kansas to join together with other affiliates to speak with one voice about the importance of effective professional development to improve teaching, leadership, and student learning.
“Our name may have changed, but our commitment to promoting student learning by supporting educators in defining, refining, and advocating for professional development across Kansas remains the same,” said Sandee Crowther, Executive Director of Learning Forward Kansas. “This change also reminds us of the need for our organization to continue moving forward in finding ways to support educators as they create learning schools focused on preparing students for life in the 21st Century and beyond.”
For more information about Learning Forward Kansas, visit www.learningforwardkansas.org.

About Learning Forward (formerly National Staff Development Council)

Learning Forward’s purpose is ensuring that every educator engages in effective professional learning every day so every student achieves. Learning Forward is an international association of learning educators focused on increasing student achievement through more effective professional development. To learn more about the impact of high-quality professional learning, visit www.learningforward.org.
